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Correction: Invitation to presentation 
of Pierce Group’s year-end report 2024
The time has mistakenly been stated as CEST, when it should correctly be 
stated as CET.

On 21 February 2024 at 08.00 CET, Pierce Group’s year-end report 
for 2024 will be published. At 09.00 CET the same day, CEO Göran 
Dahlin and CFO Fredrik Ideström will hold a webcast and 
telephone conference in English about the report.

Information about logging in to the presentation

If you wish to participate, please visit the link below.
Pierce Group, Audiocast with teleconference, Q4, 2024
Use   to follow the webcast.this link
Use   to access the teleconference.this link
After registration, you will be provided with telephone number and a 
conference ID to access the telephone conference. You can ask questions 
verbally via the telephone conference.

For further information, please contact:

Fredrik Ideström, CFO
Email: fredrik.idestrom@piercegroup.com
Tel +46 76-546 49 80

Göran Dahlin, CEO
Email: Goran.Dahlin@piercegroup.com
Tel: +46 727 303 111
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